
The main business to be transacted at the meeting will be to consider:

The Annual Report together with the Annual Financial Statements
for the Financial Year ended March 2022.

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) of the Manufacturing, Engineering
and Related Services SETA (merSETA) will be held on Friday, 30 September 2022 at 09:00 hours.
This year the Annual General Meeting will be in a hybrid format, allowing stakeholders unable

to attend the meeting to join virtually.

The report of the Auditor-General of South Africa.

The notice also serves as an invitation for stakeholders within the Manufacturing, Engineering
and Related Services Sector to attend the Hybrid Annual General Meeting.

Registration form is available on our website www.merseta.org.za. It must be emailed to agm@merseta.org.za
Please note that access to the hybrid event is limited and will be allocated on a first-come first-served basis.
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